
Welcome 2020 with Great Activity 

Lecturers and students from Tourism Management, SSRUIC, 

joined a Buddhist activity at SSRUIC Building to welcome 

and celebrate New Year 2020. They offered monks 

necessary things such as foods and drinks, then praying 

for luck and happy life throughout the upcoming year.   


